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It’s Faith…We celebrate All School Masses monthly, 
hold Mass two days a week before school, begin and 
end each day in prayer, and have a vast majority of our 
students taking part in organizations such as Hands and 
Feet of Christ. Students of all faiths are welcome at QND.
 
It’s Family…We respect and learn from the generations 
before us that have walked the halls as students and 
taught in the classrooms. Strong bonds are formed 
with other students from all classes and last far beyond 
graduation.
 

It’s Community…We coordinate efforts to make a 
difference through community service in Quincy and 
throughout the country. In times of need, we step forward 
to raise money, donate items and help raise awareness 
for various causes to help those less fortunate.
 
It’s Tradition…We can all relate to the feeling of Raider 
Pride, hearing the fight song and yearning as a young 
child to someday be a Raider. QND tradition is also 
found through our history of academic excellence and 
the respect alums have for our school. 



ALUMNUS DONATES BOOK TO QND LIBRARY

James Magner, M.D., was born and raised in Quincy and is a product of the Catholic 
elementary schools and a 1969 graduate of Christian Brothers High School. James 
is a clinician-scientist with a special interest in endocrinology and thyroid disease 
including thyroid cancer. He’s conducted basic science work on thyroid-stimulating 
hormone (TSH), had a long academic career, worked in the pharmaceutical industry 
for the past 16 years and is currently a vice president at Genzyme Corp.

James recently donated his book, an autobiography, “Free to Decide: Building a Life in 
Science and Medicine,” to the QND Library. Jim’s focus in this book is that we must 
be rigorous, exacting, detail-oriented, logical and responsible, but also should enjoy 
life and loved ones. James stressed that we must develop intellectual and emotional 
strength and we must read about and reflect on life’s big questions.

James and his wife, Glenda, live in Connecticut and have two daughters, Erin and 
Carly. 

QND MEDIEVAL DAY
The QND seniors presented Medieval Day on November 23, 
2015. Students dressed and acted in the manner of people 
from the Middle Ages. They presented various activities such 
as tableaus, plays and a medieval fair.

QND SPRING SHOW
Save the date for the QND Spring Show, Friday,  

April 1 - Sunday, April 3, 2016.
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ILLINOIS STATE SCHOLARS
Quincy Notre Dame Principal Mark McDowell announced that 
13 students from the graduating class of 2016 have been 
recognized as Illinois State Scholars. The prestigious award, 
given annually by the Illinois Student Assistance Commission 
(ISAC), recognized nearly 19,000 high school students from 
across the state as this year’s State Scholars. Winners 
rank in the top ten percent of high school seniors from 652 
high schools throughout the state. Selection is based on a 
combination of exemplary ACT or SAT scores and class rank 
at the end of junior year. High school guidance counselors work in conjunction with ISAC to determine the winners.
 
The 13 QND students include: Owen Alford, Rachael Becker, Adriana Brown, Samuel Dust, Andrew Eaton, Sydni 
Griswold, Nicholas Haxel, Riley Hummert, Conner Mahsman, Lacey Roberts, Jaden Sangoi, Melanie Schlepphorst 
and Sawyer Whelan.



ROCKET PROJECT
QND students test their rocket 
made in Mr. David Damm’s ’89 
Physical Science class.

MATH PROJECT
QND pre-calculus students built a 
sculpture with the help of their teacher, 
Mr. Todd Klauser. The students had 
to use identities from trigonometry 
to determine where to drill the holes. 
The project helped students see 
where math content could be used in 
designing geodesic domes.  

FRIENDS FOR LIFE
True friendship is being there for one another 
no matter what life throws your way. No two 
people know that better than Andy Tappe 
and Jessie Freiburg, both of the QND Class of 
2000. Friends since kindergarten at St. Dominic 
School, Jessie did not hesitate in helping her 
friend out years later when he needed it most. 
In 2010, Andy found himself in a dire health 
situation as he was suffering kidney failure and 
the only treatment option was a transplant. 
Jessie was there for Andy and donated a kidney to help save his life. 
“When I found out that I needed a transplant, Jessie was one of the first people to contact the hospital about seeing 
if she was a potential match.  It’s a testament of her willingness to help out friends in need,” stated Andy. “Since I had 
known Andy my whole life I wanted to do anything I could to help him,” shares Jessie. 
September 9, 2015, marked five years since the transplant and both Andy and Jessie are in great health. Jessie 
recently stated, “I feel blessed that it all worked out and that now Andy and I are both living healthy fulfilling lives.” Andy 
also feels blessed by the generosity of such a great friend stating, “There is not a day that goes by that I’m not grateful 
for the new life Jessie has given me.”
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EXTRAVAGANZA

Principal, Christie Dickens, and the 
teachers from Quincy’s Blessed Sacrament 
Elementary School enjoy the QND “Moonlight 
Masquerade” Extravaganza at the Ambiance 
in Quincy on November 6, 2015.

ALL-STATE MUSICIANS
Seven Quincy Notre Dame students were named as 2016 Illinois All-
State musicians as a result of individual auditions held throughout the 
state involving nearly 300 Illinois high schools.

Adriana Brown, violin – Orchestra
Samuel Dust, bass – Honors Chorus
Andrew Goerlich, bass – Honors Chorus
Nora Krohn, contra alto clarinet – Band

Ben Scholz, trumpet – Band
David Webb, baritone – Chorus
Jeffrey Zellerman, tenor – Chorus



4 CLASS NOTES
1943
Leo and Marilyn (Ostermiller ‘45) 
Stegeman celebrated their 65th 
wedding anniversary on April 29, 2015. 
They are parents of Ronald, Donald, 
Paul, Martin and Ken. They have 
17 grandchildren and three great-
grandchildren.
1944
Robert and Joanne (Ehrhart ‘46) 
Schlepphorst marked their 50th 
wedding anniversary on September 
9, 2015. They celebrated at a dinner 
hosted by their children, Janet 
Graham, James, Pamela Holliday and 
Richard. They have 22 grandchildren 
and great-grandchildren.
1948
Rita (Zwick) Hopkins and her 
husband Richard celebrated their 60th 
wedding anniversary on October 29, 
2015. They are parents of Lisa Hopkins 
Lewis and Tia Hopkins. They have two 
grandchildren.
1949
Kathleen (Kahs) and Wilfred ’50 
Altgilbers celebrated their 60th 
wedding anniversary on June 11, 
2015. They are parents of Ann, Karen 
Brothers, Jean Gore, John and Tony. 
They have five grandchildren and two 
great-grandchildren.
Anna (La-Force) Kamphaus and 
her husband Roger enjoyed their 65th 
wedding anniversary October 14, 2015, 
on a trip to Nashville, Tennesse. They 
are parents of Debra, Cheryl Blentlinger, 
Linda Atkinson, Bruce, Greg, Roger 
and Dan. They have 12 grandchildren 
and 13 great-grandchildren.
1950
Don Roberts  and his wife Pat marked 
their 60th wedding anniversary on 
September 17, 2015. They are parents 
of Randy, Ron, Laura Schneider, David, 
Tim and Todd. 
Ruth (Schrage) Burling and her 
husband Ronald were honored for 
their 60th wedding anniversary on 
May 7, 2015, with a card shower. 
They are parents of Mark, Dick, Sara 
Kugler, Nancy Pettit, Ron, Molly 
McCall and Lisa Clostermery. They 
have 24 grandchildren and 10 great-
grandchildren.

1951
John Ley and his wife Betty enjoyed 
their 50th wedding anniversary on 
February 13, 2015, at a dinner hosted 
by their children. They are parents of 
John M., Brian, Cindy Brown and Eric. 
They have 14 grandchildren.
Meloy Stahl and his wife Theresa 
marked their 60th wedding anniversary 
on August 20, 2015. They are parents 
of Beverly Daggs, Brenda Lay, Kevin, 
Kent, Donald, Debra Reiter, Thomas and 
Timothy. They have 14 grandchildren 
and eight great-grandchildren.
1954
Fr. Joseph Damhorst, SJ, celebrated 
60 years as a Jesuit. He was ordained 
on August 17, 1955, in Florissant, 
Missouri, after a year at Quincy College.

1956
Robert and Mary (McGinnis ’62) 
Hemmer marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on November 6, 2015, with 
a trip to San Diego, California. They are 
parents of Mike, Nancie Houghton, 
Amy LeGrand and Jennifer Lacey. 
They have five grandchildren.
1959
Ron Peters and his wife Ann celebrated 
their 50th wedding anniversary on 
August 7, 2015. They are parents of 
Chris Reichert, Michael and Jeffrey. 
They have seven grandchildren and 
one great-grandchild.
1961
James Duesterhaus and his wife 
Karla enjoyed their 50th wedding 
anniversary on October 16, 2015, 
at a dinner with their family. They 
are parents of Ann Bates and 
Linda Lawrence. They have four 
grandchildren.
Eugene Reagan and his wife 
Patricia marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on October 2, 2015. They 
are parents of Paul, Kim Neumann 
and Christine Reagan Loh. They have 
seven grandchildren.

1962
Shirley (Gill) Rellim and her husband 
Neil celebrated their 50th wedding 
anniversary on July 17, 2015. They 
are parents of Renee Lyn Pool and 
grandparents of two.
1963
David and Judy (Schutte) Huseman 
were honored for their 50th wedding 
anniversary on September 25, 2015, 
at a family dinner. They are parents of 
Scott, Randy, Shelly Reichert and Chris 
Huseman. They have 11 grandchildren 
and two great-grandchildren.
Ken and Rose (Klingele ’64) 
Jansen marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on August 28, 2015. 
They are parents of Brent and Scott. 
They have five grandchildren.
Mike and Prudy (Musolino ’64) 
Patterson celebrated their 50th 
wedding anniversary on August 7, 
2015. They are parents of Greg, Chris 
Altmix and Lisa Muench. They have 
eight grandchildren.
Larry and Donna (Harig ’64) 
Zanger celebrated their 50th wedding 
anniversary on September 25, 2015, 
by taking a trip to Florida. They are 
parents of Eric, Jeff, Michelle Adams, 
Jay and Angie Geiselman. They have 
16 grandchildren.
1964
Kay (Frericks) Gallaher and her 
husband Roger celebrated their 50th 
wedding anniversary on September 
11, 2015. They are parents of John, 
Joanne Spilman, Joe, Jim and Jerry. 
They have eight grandchildren.

1965
Mary (Johannes) McKeon received 
the Manresa’s Lifetime Achievement 
Award for her hard work in beginning 
a program of ministry for women at 
the Manresa Jesuit Retreat House in 
Michigan. She currently serves on the 
ministry/spiritual direction team at 
Bellarmine Jesuit Retreat House.

Class of 1955

Class of 1965



51967
John Bozarth and his wife 
Paulette marked their 45th wedding 
anniversary on August 29, 2015. They 
are parents of Kelly Klauser, Matt and 
Nathan. They have nine grandchildren.
Dave Hummel and his wife 
Jan enjoyed their 45th wedding 
anniversary on June 6, 2015, at a 
family dinner. They are parents of 
Troy and Carrie Hummel-Logee. They 
have three granddaughters.
1968
Bill and Diana (Bruening) 
Bockenfeld celebrated their 45th 
wedding anniversary on August 22, 
2015. They are parents of Brent and 
Brooke Richardson. They have four 
grandchildren. 
1971
Terry Obert and his wife Darlene 
marked their 40th wedding 
anniversary on August 9, 2015. They 
are parents of Joy Gibson, Jason and 
Jeff. They have two grandsons; a 
grandson is deceased.
1974
Gretchen (Kamphaus) McDonald 
and her husband Richard ‘Tally’ 
celebrated their 40th wedding 
anniversary on July 5, 2015, at a 
family celebration in Springfield, 
Illinois. They are parents of Austin.
Henry ‘Bud’ Voss and his wife 
Rosanna enjoyed their 35th wedding 
anniversary on July 19, 2015. They 
are parents of Nathan, Rebecca and 
Henry. They have two grandchildren. 
1975
Gregory and Deborah (Pfaffe) 
Fischer marked their 40th wedding 
anniversary on May 10, 2015. They 
are parents of Chad, Nathan, Ryan, 
Evan, Shay Dieterle and Alissa. They 
have 12 grandchildren.
1976
Michael Gully and his wife Ginny 
were honored for their 30th wedding 
anniversary on March 16, 2015, at a 
family gathering.They are parents of 
Robbie and Brandon and have two 
grandchildren.
Ron Mast and his wife Joyce 
celebrated their 35th wedding 
anniversary on March 29, 2015. They 
are parents of Becky Terwelp, Robert, 
Brittany and Krista. They have three 
grandchildren.

Steve and Joyce (Bockhold 
’77) Schrage marked their 35th 
wedding anniversary on April 
12, 2015. They are parents of 
Stephanie Hodgson and Mike. 
They have three grandsons.

1979
Tim and Mary Jo (Schneider) 
Terwelp celebrated their 30th 
wedding anniversary on September 
14, 2015, with a trip to Tybee Island, 
Georgia. They are parents of Tyler and 
Justin. 
1980
Laurie (Deters) and Marty ’81 
Stegeman marked their 30th wedding 
anniversary on June 22, 2015. They 
celebrated at a family gathering 
hosted by their three children, Kaitlyn 
Phillips, Jacob and Nick.
1981
Joe and Donna (Venvertloh) 
Goerlich celebrated their 25th 
wedding anniversary on June 23, 
2015. They are parents of Emily and 
Andrew.
1985
Timothy Lawless and Melissa 
Campbell were united in marriage on 
May 9, 2015, in Quincy. Timothy is a 
child welfare specialist at Chaddock 
and Melissa is a certified drug and 
alcohol counselor in Missouri. 
1986
Dr. Michael and Carla (Mayes) 
Eling marked their 25th wedding 
anniversary on June 9, 2015, with a 
trip to the island of Turks and Caicos. 
They are parents of Eric and Sean. 
Diane (Funke) Giesing and her 
husband Brian celebrated their 25th 
wedding anniversary on September 
22, 2015. They have two sons, Riley 
and Payton.
1987
Steve Marold and his wife 
Tracy marked their 25th wedding 
anniversary on February 17, 2015. 
They are the parents of Tyler, Sofia 
and Sydni.

1991
Julie Hutmacher and John Beribak 
Jr., both of Chicago, were united 
in marriage on November 7, 2015. 
Julie is a railcar fleet maintenance 
specialist at CIT Rail and John is an 
attorney. 

2002
Jill Kasparie and Morgan Hawk 
exchanged wedding vows on October 
3, 2015, in Cedar Rapids, Iowa. Jill is a 
television news reporter and Morgan 
is a sports broadcaster. 
U.S. Army Major Ray Koenig 
delivered the keynote address during 
the Veterans Day ceremonies at the 
Illinois Veterans Home, on November 
11, 2015. He and his wife, Janae 
(Volm) ’03, and their daughter reside 
in Quincy. 

2003
Amy McFarland married Bradley 
Klisares on July 25, 2015, in Quincy. 
The couple resides in Chillicothe, 
Illinois, where Amy is a second-grade 
teacher and Bradley is a project 
manager for River City Construction.
Ed Mitchell and Katrina Schaller 
were united in marriage on May 16, 
2015, in Quincy, at St. Francis Church.

Class of 2000

Class of 1990

Class of 1995

Major Ray Koenig
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Melissa Brown and Josh Kiel, of Hardin, Illinois, were 
married on July 14, 2015. Melissa is a first grade teacher 
and Josh is a heavy equipment operator.

2005
Nicholas Junkerman married Amy Neuser on May 
9, 2015, in Quincy, at St. Anthony Church. Nicholas is a 
registered nurse at Blessing Hospital and Amy is a retail 
wireless consultant at U.S. Cellular.
2006
Michael Costigan and Megan Buckley, of St. Louis, 
were united in marriage on October 24, 2015. Michael is 
a human resources generalist at Anheuser-Busch InBev. 
and Megan is a meeting and event planner at Dot Foods. 
Inc.  
Freddie Kientzle and Emily Miller ’07 were married on 
August 29, 2015, in Quincy, at St. Francis Church. Freddie 
is a corrections officer for the Adams County Sheriff’s 
Department and Emily is a marketing and e-commerce 
assistant at Farm and Home Supply.
Jonathan Richmiller married Cassie Ferguson on 
October 10, 2015. They reside in Quincy, where Jonathan 
is in the Army Reserves and is employed by McClean 
Brothers and Cassie is a registered nurse.
Audrey Sapp and Mark Abboreno, of Gurnee, Illinois, 
were united in marriage on September 5, 2015. Audrey is 
a middle school teacher and Mark is a national channel 
account manager for Emerson Network Power.

2007
Meredith Obert and Andrew Kennedy exchanged wedding 
vows on June 13, 2015. They reside in Davenport, Iowa, 
where Meredith is a preschool special education teacher 
and Andrew is in application technology at HNI Corp.
2008
Mark Holman Jr. and Jennifer Gallaher ’09 were 
married on August 15, 2015. Mark is a subcontractor and 
Jennifer is a member service representative at United 
Community Credit Union.
Kailyn Strieker married Michael Rieger on September 
12, 2015. Kailyn is a transportation broker at Allen Lund 
Co. in St. Louis and Michael is director of operations and 
purchasing at Buffalo Corp.
2009
Cody Arens and Jaclyn Cawthon, of Quincy, were 
united in marriage on August 1, 2015. Cody is employed 
by the Illinois Department of Corrections and Jaclyn is a 
fourth grade teacher at St. Francis School.
Lauren Costigan married Parth Patel on September 19, 
2015. They live in St. Charles, Missouri, where Lauren is an 
area sales manager with Dillard’s and Parth is co-owner of 
Haveli Indian Restaurant.
Carrie McGrath and Jacob Campbell exchanged wedding 
vows on May 23, 2015. They reside in North Liberty, Iowa, 
where Carrie is on the display team of Scheels All Sports 
and Jacob is an IT analyst at Unity Point Healthcare in 
Cedar Rapids.
2010
Alexas Dreyer graduated from SIU Edwardsville with 
a Masters of Science in Accountancy and is currently 
employed by Ernst & Young in their Houston, Texas, office.
2011
Dakota Bauer and Brandon Epley were married on June 
20, 2015, in Fowler, at St. Joseph Church. Dakota is a 
certified nursing assistant at Sunset Home and Brandon is 
an auto technician at Dene Lambkin Honda.

Class of 2005

FERD NIEMANN JR. MEMORIAL BALL FIELD FACELIFT 

Ferd Niemann Jr. Memorial Ball Field will look much different for the 2015-2016 baseball season. The Raiders will be 
playing on a turf infield surface as well as a re-graded sod outfield. The project also included new backstop netting 
and permanent seating behind home plate. The state-of the-art surface was privately funded by a handful of donors. 



Pom Pon
The 2014-15 QND Pom Pon Squad placed 1st in the state 
at the Class 1A Illinois Drill Team Association Competition 
for the fourth consecutive year.

Boys Golf
The 2015 QND boys golf team placed 2nd 
in the Class 1A State Tournament. 

QND’s Drew Eaton (senior) finished 2nd individually to lead the Raiders.

Girls Tennis
Two QND tennis doubles teams qualified for 
the 2015 State Tennis Tournament.
*Abby Moore and Melanie Schlepphorst (seniors)
*Samantha Tracy and Lucy Stella (juniors)

Wrestling
QND wrestler Ashton Meyers (junior), 106 lbs, placed 
3rd in the 2015 IHSA Class 2A State Tournament, as a 
sophomore, held February 19-22. 

Girls Golf
QND’s Haley Haugh (junior) qualified for the Class 1A 
State Tournament and tied for 50th. 
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2015

Lanny Bunfill
Ticket Taker

Sara (Liesen) Markey
Volleyball

George McDonnell
Soccer Coach

Scott Venvertloh
Football

1995 Football Team 1998-99 Boys Basketball Team

Congratulations to the newest members of the 
Quincy Notre Dame Hall of Fame. Each inductee 

embodies the mission of QND High School.
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MESSAGE FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Since 1968 the QND Foundation has continued to assess ways to financially support Quincy Notre 
Dame High School. The most important thing to us is a thriving and growing institution. When 
we take a look at our growth, we consider where we have been and where we see ourselves 20 
years from now. We currently have our sights set on advancements in the near future to ensure our 
students have the opportunity to learn in a progressive environment. 

Our growth cannot come without a plan for a secure financial future which allows us to dream of 
what we want our school to become. In order to accomplish our dreams, we continue to rely on 
the support of our alumni, parents, friends, family and community. The QND Foundation realizes in 
order to prepare for our future, we need to strive for a $10 million endowment. Currently it is at $6 

million. We can get to our goal through generous donations and investments to QND. One impactful way to consider 
donating is through estate planning. 

Planned Giving constitutes 85% of all giving by individuals. So how do you do this? Simply consider a bequest in your 
will that names QND as a beneficiary. For example, it could be 5% of your estate, which would allow you to make a 
financial difference to QND while still providing for your family’s future. Thank you for your continued support and we 
look forward to growing QND together! 

Sincerely,
Kurt Stuckman ‘91 
QND Foundation Executive Director

MAKING A DIFFERENCE
An Estate Plan to Benefit Quincy Notre Dame   

Donors who arrange to benefit QND through planned gifts provide transformational 
support enabling our high school to provide secondary Catholic education to future 
generations. Leaving a lasting legacy is vital to the future of QND and no one believes that 
more than Fred Bloss, longtime supporter and retired QND teacher. 

“The future of our church, our community and our country lies in young people. There is 
no better legacy than providing a place for the maturation process that models our way of 
life than QND,” stated Bloss. It is because of his strong beliefs that Fred has established 
a planned gift to benefit QND. “With an enlarged endowment, the future of secondary 
Catholic education in Quincy is secure,” said Bloss. 

If you want to consider a planned gift to benefit QND, like Fred, please contact the QND 
Foundation at (217) 224-2598 for your FREE estate planning packet. 

Quincy Notre Dame 
FOUNDATION

Providing the Means to 
Keep Tuition Affordable

SAVE
THE 

DATE

TICKETS
ON SALE
MARCH 

19th

Pictured right: the 2015 Grand Prize winner, Marvin Russell, 
and his wife Joan.
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Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society

Mr. and Mrs. Frank Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Awerkamp
Mr. Daniel Barry 
Rev. Roy Bauer
Bergman Nurseries
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Bickhaus
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Blickhan
Mrs. Mary Brahler
Brahler’s Truckers Supply
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Brennan
Mr. Bruce Broemmel
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley
Buffalo Prairie Dental Care
Cann Productions
Cason Huff & Schlueter Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. John Cornell
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Costigan
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Deering
Mr. and Mrs. Alfred Dierkes
Duker & Haugh Funeral Home
Mr. and Mrs. John Ehrhart
Mr. Paul Eling
Msgr. Leo Enlow
Mr. and Mrs. George Eversman
First Bankers Trust Company
Mr. and Mrs. James Fischer
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Genenbacher
Gully Transportation
Gray Hunter Stenn LLP
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Hayes
Mr. Merle Hellhake

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hellhake
Ms. Cindy Henke
Mr. Dan Henke
Mr. and Mrs. Ric Hinkamper
Hollister-Whitney Elevator Corp
Mr. and Mrs. John Horman
Interstate Carrier Xpress Inc. 
Investment Planners, Inc. 
J2 Family Foundation 
JK Creative Printers & Mailing
Mr. and Mrs. David Kater
Mrs. Jill Kelly
Mr. Alan Knepler &  Dr. Coletta 
Miller
Rev. Donald Knuffman
Major and Mrs. Ray Koenig
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Krogman
In memory of Thomas J. Kuhn
Msgr. Michael Kuse
Mr. and Mrs. John Lavery
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Lavery
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Ley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Linenfelser
Mrs. Kay Lobo
Mr. and Mrs. David Lunt
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Maas
Ms. Susan Mast
Judge and Mrs. William Mays
Mr. and Mrs. Mike McClain
Mr. and Mrs. George McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. James McDowell

Mercantile Bank-Bob & Marsha 
Narmount
Dr. and Mrs. George Meyer
Midas Auto Service
Mrs. Mary Monckton-Blickhan
Mr. Barry Moore
Mr. David Neiswender
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Niemann
Mrs. Rita Niemann
Ms. Lynn Niewohner
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Oakley
Mrs. Signe Oakley
Mrs. Susan O’Connor
Osage Agri Inc
Mr. Tracy Pagliara
Mr. and Mrs. James Palmer
Mr. and Mrs. Bo Peters
Mr. Todd Petersen
Poage Auto Plaza
Quincy Farm & Home Supply
The Quincy Herald-Whig
Quincy Recycle Paper Inc
Mr. and Mrs. David Reis
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Reis
Mr. Sam Rinella Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Schlepphorst
Mr. and Mrs. Robert 
Schlepphorst
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Schulte
Mr. James Shaw 
Mr. and Mrs. Myrl Shireman

Shottenkirk
Mr. Anthony Siebers
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Siebers
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Siebers
Sny Farms Inc
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Sparrow Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Stamerjohn
State Street Bank & Trust 
Mr. James Stella and Dr. Mary 
Kussman
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Talken
Mrs. Liz Topf
Mr. and Mrs. James Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Tracy
Mr. Pat F. Tracy
The late Mr. Richard Tushaus
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Tushaus
Dr. and Mrs. Cletus Wagner
Mr. James Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Orville Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Byron Webb
Mr. Donald Weibring
Western Catholic Union
WGEM
Williams Benefit Consulting, LLC
Mr. Brad Winking
Mr. and Mrs. David Winking
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin Winking

The Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society honors Ray for the years of support and dedicated service given to QND 
and the Quincy community exemplifying what living the Catholic faith means. By donating a gift of $1,000 of more 
to the QND Fund Drive, the following became 2015 members.

QND Fund Drive Co-Chairs, Pat 
Hibbeler ’70 and Jennifer Winking 
’84, revealed that the 2015 
Fund Drive exceeded it’s goal 
by $33,395 at the Volunteer and 
Donor Appreciation Gathering on 
June 11, 2015. 

Jaden Sangoi (senior) addressed 
the volunteers and donors at the 
event and thanked them for their 
generosity on behalf of the QND 
student body.
 ±QND Foundation 

Fundraisers 20
15
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Steve Akers Scholarship
Peter V. Affre Scholarship
Tom & Joyce Alford Scholarship
Thomas J. Awerkamp Scholarship
Father Roy Bauer Scholarship
Joseph M. Blickhan Scholarship
Fred G. & Wilma E. Bloss Scholarship
Fred W. Bloss Scholarship
Mark Bocke Scholarship
Albert & Nelle Bruce Scholarship
Class of 1946  Scholarship
Class of 1947 Korean War Veterans Scholarship
Class of 1962  Scholarship
Class of 1964 Scholarship
Class of 1965 Scholarship
Class of 1969 Scholarship
Class of 1970 Scholarship
Class of 1971 Scholarship
Class of 1972 Scholarship
Class of 1973 Scholarship
Class of 1974 Scholarship
Class of 1984/Joe Hoebing Scholarship
Richard & Elizabeth Cox Scholarship
Willard R. Detrick Scholarship
Dittmeyer-McElyea Engineering College Endowed Schol. 
Roger & Leola Ehrhardt Scholarship
John & Jeanette Ehrhart Scholarship
Richard & Betty Ehrhart Scholarship
Madonna Eversman Scholarship
Jim & Peggy Finigan Scholarship
Jerome Fischer Fine Arts Scholarship
Robert & Louise Fischer Scholarship
Eugene “Grover” Frericks Scholarship
Terri Frericks Scholarship
Ben & Phyllis L. Giannell Scholarship
Lawrence H. & Thomas L. Gramke Scholarship
Francis & Alma Haugh Family Scholarship
Lenore Heilmann Scholarship
Heintz Electric Co Scholarship
Patrick Hibbeler Scholarship
Edward C. Hinkamper Endowed Scholarship
Hopkins-Zwick Book Scholarship
Albert “Butch” Jansen Scholarship
Lawrence & Anna Jochem Scholarship
Jerome  & Wilma Kalmer Scholarship
Connie Kaltenbach Scholarship
Richard W. & Nancy A. Kamphaus Scholarship
John & Deanne Keating Family Scholarship
Mary Lou Kent Scholarship
Don S. & Marian F. Kesler Scholarship

Beverly and William Killen Scholarship
Larue-Cavanaugh Scholarship
Fred W. Koch Lions Club Fund Scholarship
Walter Mast Scholarship
Rev. Gerald McCaughey Scholarship
Elmo “Mac” McClain Scholarship
Michael (‘65) & Lucinda Awerkamp (‘67) McClain Scholarship
Thomas E. McElyea Scholarship
Henry P. McLaughlin Scholarship
Daniel J. & Maxine McLaughlin Scholarship
Bishop Joseph McNicholas Scholarship
Robert J. & Helen Miller Scholarship
Monroe Scholarship
Mother Dennis Foundation Scholarship
Marjorie Ott Scholarship
Dean & Dee Phillips Scholarship
Emily Powers Scholarship
Rachel Powers Scholarship
Maude Jarboe  Pratt Scholarship
Regina A. Preston Scholarship
Kathy Ann Klues Putnam Scholarship
QND Legends Scholarship
Melvin & Lucille Rakers Scholarship
John T & Mildred Reardon Scholarship
Patricia Rinella Scholarship
Kyle David Russell Scholarship
Fred C. & Norma Scharnhorst Scholarship
Herman & Venita Schneidman Scholarship
Scholz Scholarship
Charles A. & Nancy Scholz PMO Scholarship
Becky Siebers Scholarship
John & Dode Spring Scholarship
Stadler Family Scholarship
Lawrence F. & Anita Virginia Steinkamp & Family Scholarship
Byron C. Stickler Scholarship
Thomas & Barbara Strieker Scholarship
Robert Terstriep Family  Scholarship
Dr. James & Norma Tushaus Scholarship
Dick & Paula Tushaus Scholarship
Derek J. (DJ) Venvertloh Scholarship
Ferd & Betty Venvertloh Scholarship
Sharon Waterkotte Scholarship
William & Margaret Weckbach Scholarship
Eric Weiman Passion for Life Scholarship
Karen J. Wiewel Memorial Scholarship
Connie Niemann Wheeler Scholarship
Dale & Shirley Zuspann Scholarship

*Effective January 1, 2016 , the minimum amount to endow a 
scholarship is $10,000.   

CLASS OF 1965 ENDOWS SCHOLARSHIP
The class of 1965 recently endowed a scholarship to benefit future students with tuition assistance. Members of the 
class banded together to remember their class by raising funds with the goal to pay it forward to future students of QND.  
The QND Foundation manages close to 100 endowed scholarships awarded on an annual basis. Endowed scholarships 
last in perpetuity and are woven into the very fabric of what QND stands for. Should you have an interest of endowing a 
scholarship for your class or family, do not hesitate to contact Kurt Stuckman in the Foundation office at (217) 224-2598.  

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIPS MANAGED BY THE QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION



Upcoming Events
Saturday, January 23

Music Trivia Night

Saturday, February 6, 6 p.m.
QCES Foundation honors the Elmo “Mac” 
& Marjorie McClain Family at Friends of 

Catholic Education Award Dinner

Sunday, February 21, 1 – 3 p.m.
QND Open House for 
Prospective Students

Saturday, March 5 & Sunday, March 6
Commitment Weekend 

Saturday, March 19
“Everybody Wins” 

Mega Raffle Kick-Off
 

Friday, April 1 - Sunday, April 3
QND Spring Show

 
Monday, May 2- Thursday, May 5

Alumni Phonathon

 Sunday, May 15
QND Graduation

Saturday, June 4
Mega Raffle “Mega Event”

 
Monday, September 26

QND Foundation Annual 
Scholarship Golf Tournament 

Go to www.quincynotredame.org 
for more event details
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For more information call (217) 224-2598, or
visit our web site at www.quincynotredame.org

MOVING? LET US KNOW, TOO! 
Please remember to include QND
on your change of address
notification list when moving,
so that we may update our 
records and continue forwarding 
the Reunion newletter to you.

REUNI N

Send us your email address!
Stay connected by submitting an email address to receive quarterly 

eNewletters to Stacey Staff ‘87 at 

sstaff@quincynotredame.org 
Visit www.quincynotredame.org to find more details 

about class reunions, update your alumni information, donate online 
or follow us on Facebook.

 

The QND Fund Drive allows QND to continue 
the school’s mission of providing Catholic 
Secondary Education to those who desire it 
and to fund quality and faith-based programs 
for the students and faculty.

Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School
educates lifelong learners for lives of service.

IT’S OUR MISSION


